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From all at School4kids 
THANK YOU 

You reached the target of 
£5,000   

for the Well fundraiser. 
The money has been sent out and work has 
commenced.  
A hydro geophysical investigation was 
conducted on the 23rd March 2019. 
 

 
 

 
 
With the investigation complete drilling 
commenced. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Equipment start to come onto the Beacon 
of Power Academy site. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Once drilling is completed the well/bore 
hole is capped. 
 



 

 

1.  

Administration block, school offices, and 
the computer room. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School4kids change Banks 
By now all sponsors and donators would 
have been contacted with the new bank 
details.  Thank you all for your swift action 
in changing the details enabling funding to 
continue without a break. 
 

The security house where the water tank 
will be standing has been built.  This will  
supply water to the school, church and 
surrounding community.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Other items have been purchased.  A 1000 
litre water tank which will fit on top of the 
security house above. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Two poly pipes for connecting the pump 
and tank. 
 

Other building works 

As well as the well/bore hole work that has 
been going on at this time there is other 
major building work to complete the final 
phase of the school buildings.  

 
 

Look out for the next issue 
 later this year 


